Diocese of Prince Albert OFFICE OF THE BISHOP



Diocèse de Prince Albert BUREAU DE L'EVEQUE

June 22, 2016

Dear Clergy, Sisters, and to all the faithful of the Diocese of Prince Albert,

Greetings of peace and joy to you as we enjoy the warm sunshine and the first few days of summer!

This letter includes the first listing of the clergy appointments for the 2016-2017 year, effective **August 2**, 2016:

Deanery 1

• Fr. Millan Sajonas as the pastor of St. Michael Parish and Chaplain of St. Mary High School in Prince Albert.

Deanery 2

• Fr. Travis Myrheim: Pastor of Notre Dame de la Nativité in Zenon Park, Canadian Martyrs in Carrot River, St. Lucy in Arborfield.

Let us pray for our clergy as they serve the Diocese in their new roles as servant leaders. May the Holy Spirit fill their hearts and minds as they continue to fulfill the mission of the Lord!

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+Albert Thévenot M. Afr.

Bishop of Prince Albert